Dear _____________,
I am writing regarding the City’s plan to reduce the Long Beach Police Department’s budget by $10.3 million.  These cuts are severe and will have a serious impact on the safety of our communities.
I do not support such severe cuts to the Police Department and strongly urge the City to reconsider and find alternative ways to balance the budget while preserving public safety as the highest priority.
Thank you for your consideration.
